[bookmark: _GoBack]Teaching and Learning Most of our learning activities will be based on children’s interests. We will focus on hygiene and keeping safe through various child-friendly activities. Children will also be learning ‘All About Me’ where they will be encouraged to talk about themselves, family and special days. Children will also be learning about ‘Autumn’ through various fun activities and nature walks. 
Children will be given opportunities to develop a good relationship with their key worker and other children during their time at nursery.
It is vitally important for children to have structure.  Therefore we will help children to familiarise themselves with the daily routine in the nursery.  This has been listed in the section below
Numbers:  We will be looking at the numbers 0-5 and linking them to everyday life.  This will be done through group activities, play and songs.  5 little ducks, 5 green bottles, 5 current buns, etc.
Story theme: We will be reading stories linked to ‘All About Me’ and Covid-19 safety and hygiene.
Duas of the Month: Greeting a Muslim: Salaam.
Nasheed of the Month: Assalamoalaikum: Omar & Hana
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Important Reminders 
As part of our safeguarding procedures,  we monitor children's attendance every day. Please can we ask that if for any reason your child is not coming into nursery, you ring the nursery and let us know.  
Late pick-ups Parents who are consistently late picking up their child will have to pay a fine of £1 for every minute they are late after the first 5 minutes.

Our Daily Routine
8.30: Self Register / Morning Activity
8.50: Salaam and dua/weather/days of the week/rhymes
9.00:  Wake and Shake 
9.10: Adult led activity/Continuous Provision (indoor/outdoor)
10.00: Snack time	
10.20:  Access to outdoor area
11.00: Tidy Up 
11.10: CircleTime/Rhymes/Nasheed/Story/goodbye
11.30: Home time


 Covid-19
It is vitally important that the following information is adhered to as per government guidelines.
Parents must not enter the nursery bulding when dropping  off and picking children up unless it has been cleared by the nursery manager.  
All visitors to the nursery must wear a mask and their temperature will be taken on arrival.
JazakhaAllah Khair for your continued support.

A Warm Welcome!
Assalamu Alaikum,
We would like to welcome all of our children and parents after what can only be described as an extremely challenging few months.  As you can imagine we have had to put extensive changes in place due to the current pandemic to ensure our nursery is as safe as possible for all our children and parents.  Please read the Covid-19 section below for some important reminders.  
In nursery we will be using Tapestry for our parents.  This is an electronic learning journal for each child.  Please provide your e-mail address to the nursery as soon as possible in order for us to connect you, to be able to follow your child’s learning journey throughout the year.
Each child has been assigned a key worker.  If you have any questions about your child’s learning or well-being in the nursery, please feel free to give them a call on the nursery number below. 
We hope you and your child will enjoy all the activities and experiences that we have planned for this term.
Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 13th October: Autumn Walk to the Park 
Monday 19th October:  Walk to Nursery Week: 
Friday 23rd October: Half-term Holidays
Monday 2nd November : Nursery Re-opens
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